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March 5, 2012 
        
 
 
Kristina Beedle 
706 Vendell St  
Buffalo MN 55313 
 
VIA EMAIL: kristina.beedle@gmail.com 
 
Re: Appeal for Property at 23 Isabel Street West  
 
Dear Ms. Beedle: 
 
This is to confirm that on February 28, 2012 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above matter to Tuesday, March 13, 
2012 at 10:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall & Courthouse. 

  
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

MXV 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Stephen Ubl (email) 
 Christine Boulware (email) 
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